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From:	Stanley Knill [a
Sent:	 17 February 2016 12:01
To:	 LDF
Subject:	 Objecting to the development at Hale Wharf

Dear Sir/Madam 
  
I object to the erection of any buildings over 6 storeys high at Hale Wharf. 
  
In particular I object to the three proposed blocks that are 14, 15 and 21 storeys tall. 
  
The reasons for my objections are: 
*	 Tottenham is not New York. It is not Chicago. It is a predominantly low-rise area. These 
three blocks are of inhuman proportions and they would totally dominate this area if 
they were built. 
*	 To build them on this site, the gateway to the Lea Valley, is totally inappropriate. 
Tottenham Lock and Hale Wharf currently have a sense of open-ness - these monster 
blocks would totally destroy this.
 
*	 These monster towers would overshadow the Paddock nature reserve and reservoirs 
nearby.
*	 These proposals are just another example of a developer from outside an area trying to 
bulldoze through its dystopian view of the future, regardless of the wishes of local 
people and the destruction that they cause. All so they can make money and feel 
important at our expense. I bet they don't live in the kind of area that they want Hale 
Wharf to be.
  
Stanley Knill 
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